
STATE OF CALIFORNIA - HEALTH AND WELFARE AGENCY EDMUND G. BROWN JR., Governor

DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH SERVICES
714/744 P STREET
SACRAMENTO, CA 95814

December 1, 1982

To: All County Welfare Directors Letter No. 82-69

ERRONEOUS RAMOS NOTICES OF ACTION

Due to a computer processing problem, approximately 5,186 erroneous Ramos
Notice of Action forms were mailed in November 1982.

The date (year only) contained on the Notice of Action was incorrect. The
categories involved are Excess Income, Extended Eligibles and Long-Term Care
recipient's. The information contained on the Excess Income and Extended
Eligibles stated that the claimants had until November 1983 in which to return
their forms to the county welfare department. The Long-Term Care notice stated
that the claimants had until January 1982 to either be contacted by the county
welfare department or that the county welfare department would contact them by
January 1982. We have issued corrected Notices of Action to all categories
involved along with a notice explaining the error. The Excess Income and Long­
Term Care claimants will receive a December 1982. Medi-Cal card. The Extended
Eligibles will receive a December 1982 and January 1983 Medi-Cal card. The
attached register identifies the claimants involved.

If you have any questions, please contact your Medi-Cal program consultant.

Sincerely,

Original signed by

Madalyn M.Martinez, Chief
Medi-Cal Eligibility Branch

cc: Medi-Cal Liaisons
Medi-Cal Program Consultants




